
“This is a wonderful experience for our children and they 

look forward to this every year,” said Leslie McLeod, 

A.S.K. Leader. “It is a great way for them to express 

themselves, especially when many of them are unable to 

do so verbally. We are so thankful for all that Lisa 

Thompson and North Florida Community College do for 

A.S.K. 4-H Club. This experience benefits our children in 

two ways. It allows them to have this opportunity to 

express themselves and raise money so that they can go 

to a summer camp that is structured for their needs. This 

is all achieved while bringing awareness to our 

community.”

If you would like to support this wonderful cause, 
the following items can be donated: 11X14 

canvases, paint brushes, non-toxic washable 
paints 

Proceeds will benefit autism awareness and help fund 
camps, field trips and activities throughout the year for 

A.S.K. participants.


